
Dear Families,  
 
As you can see from our attendance figures, we have had many children (and staff!) off with 
sickness this week, so firstly, I just want to wish everyone who hasn’t made it into school 
this week a virtual ‘Merry Christmas’ and that I hope you all feel better soon to enjoy the 
festivities with your families.  
 
We’ve had a festive-packed final week of the Autumn term with lots going on: a visit from 
Father Christmas, Christmas shopping and Christmas lunch! Although a rather frantic time of 
year, it is always a brilliant atmosphere at KVS in the build up to Christmas. That’s down to 
great attitudes of the children, the support from families and the hard work from the staff. 
The Friends of Kennall Vale have been brilliant as always—almost becoming a permanent 
fixture of our staff as they have been so busy with 
organising and carrying out fundraising activities 
the last couple of weeks!  
 
We have some exciting news that in January, we 
will be launching our new school website! We 
have been busy behind the scenes working on the 
website so that it is accessible and up to date with 
lots of useful information. Here’s a sneak peak: 
 
In sport, we have some great news that Poppie 
Mouatt has been selected to represent Cornwall in 
the under 10’s Cornwall squad! Girls’ football is going from strength to strength and we look 
forward to more fixtures in the Spring term.  
 
Finally, I want to wish you all a Merry Christmas and I look forward to seeing you return in 
the new year on Tuesday 3rd January.  
 
Have a great weekend, 
Mr Chirgwin 

16/12/22 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Freya 

Cormoran: Luna 

Morgawr: Hugo Z 

Zennor: Jake S 

Bedruthan: Robin  

Values Award:  

Inara—Bedruthan 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  12th December 2022 

Piskies 96.2% 
Cormoran 82.3% 
Morgawr 90% 
Zennor 74.9% 
Bedruthan 85% 



Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

03/01/23 Spring Term begins 

w/b 13/02/23  Spring Half Term 

31/03/23 Break up for Easter Holidays 3:15pm 

17/04/23 Summer Term begins 

01/05/23 Bank Holiday — School closed 

08/05/23 Bank Holiday — King’s Coronation 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/22 INSET Day 

25/07/22 INSET Day 

Piskies’ ‘Elves on Shelves’ unexpectedly gathered for their very 
own Christmas tea party this morning! 


